
Dear Polaris Elementary Families,

If schools are closed due to dangerous weather/road conditions, we will
have a remote learning day. Our intention is to be flexible with family
needs while providing students with opportunities to engage in learning
throughout the day.

Attendance will be taken at the end of the day and students will be marked present based on
communication from families, such as an email, student or family contact in Zoom and/or
evidence of any student work. If your student has a pre-arranged absence, then their absence
will continue to be counted as an excused absence.

Thank you for your help and support on this learning day. Your child is missed, and we look
forward to seeing all of our students very soon.

Remote Learning Plan

Before 9:00 AM, teachers will reach out to families by email or text/Remind to share more
specific information about today’s learning activities. Family group teachers will have an
optional Zoom lesson for students. The schedule and family group Zoom links can be
accessed under the ELEMENTARY tab, on the Polaris website, on the School Closure
Remote Learning page.

From 2:00 to 3:00 PM, family group teachers will have optional Zoom office hours and will be
available to families to support students with remote learning.

Students can work independently, and at their own pace during the day. Remote learning
activities and suggestions are on the back of this letter and available under the ELEMENTARY
tab, on the Polaris website, on the School Closure Remote Learning page.

Please let us know if there is anything we can do. We are here to support students and families.

Sincerely,

Polaris Elementary Team
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